
 

 

   Interagency Collaboration Policy 

 

The Lindenhurst Memorial Library will collaborate with agencies, governmental entities 

and organizations on a local, state, or national level as those organizations relate to the 

Library’s mission , goals and objectives and serve the mutual interests of the Library 

and these entities. 

 

Collaboration may entail the use of Library facilities, collections, and/or staff. Any 

financial support by other organizations will be reviewed by the Library’s Board of 

Trustees, whose decision will be guided by Board policy, the By-laws of Lindenhurst 

Memorial Library, and the New York State and federal laws. 

 

The Library participates in the Suffolk Share program, a local governmental shared 

services plan designed to achieve tax savings through the sharing of services by local 

municipal governments. 
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